
From: Howman, David  
Sent: mercredi 23 janvier 2013 23:34 
To: McQuaid Pat - UCI 
Cc: John Fahey A.C. 
Subject: All matters 
 
Dear President, dear Pat 
Thanks for your call this evening. I have been able to talk with my President. He suggests that once 
you have dealt with issues relating to the public hearing which is scheduled for Friday, and any 
ongoing issues with the present Commission, that you speak directly with him as to any other way 
forward. He is prepared to discuss those matters privately with you after the current Commission is 
resolved. 
 I think you have his mobile number ? If not I can give it to you.  
Kind regards 
David 
 
David Howman 
 


